Queniborough’s Quest for a

Neighbourhood Plan Continues

Grids Completed
I mentioned in previous articles that we are working through a series of grids; one for
each of the four major topics identified at our Community Consultation Events and our
Stakeholder Workshop. We have now incorporated all the comments raised within the
Community and Stakeholder sessions. That means that everything has now been
captured within the grids and we have an audit trail back to the consultation sessions.

GUENIBOROUGH
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School Questionnaire

The information from the school questionnaire has now been taken away by our
planning consultant to amalgamate into the grids. There were three sections for them to
complete:- Things you like ; Things you dislike ; Ideas to help improve Queniborough.
Some of the comments from the questionnaire were fascinating and all were uplifting
and I’ll share some of them with you in the next Gazette.

Key in many returned forms was that they all seemed very aware of the potential
dangers from people parking at the school during drop-off and pick-up times and were
keen to see some type of solution.

Next Steps

Our latest meeting, where we were joined by our planning consultant, Colin Wilkinson
gave us a proper steer on the way forward. Colin indicated that the grids were of high
quality and that the information contained within them was more than sufficient for him
to prepare our first draft Queniborough Neighbourhood Plan. I’d like to thank the team
for all the time and effort they have spent to date, it was obviously well spent.

Keep up to date with our progress

If you would like to keep more up-to-date with our progress and be added to our
interested parties list please send your contact details to jones.michael8@sky.com
tel. 07837667762.

Pam Jones, for and on behalf of the QNP Steering Group.




